
From: Boles, Kevin
Sent: 3/13/2012 10:16:08 AM
To: Boles, Kevin (kevin.boles@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: New Date for Citations Workshop

Hello,

The new date for the CPUC's Natural Gas Citation Workshop is Tuesday April 24. The workshop 
location remains the Courtyard Room at the CPUC's San Francisco Headquarters.

If you still intend on attending the workshop, no further action is required. Please let me know if 
you cannot attend.
The agenda and a copy of the procedures will be circulated approximately 10 days prior to the 
workshop.

Thanks,
Kevin

********************************************
Kevin Boles, Utilities Engineer 
Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 
Gas Safety Section 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Office: 415-703-1353
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